
  
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Join us for a Family Fun Picnic! 

Friday 24
th
 September from 5pm-7pm 

 

As it has been so long since we have been able to gather together as a whole 

school community, we are organising a picnic, on the school field, on Friday 

24
th
 September. This will be a fantastic opportunity to spend time together, 

and for the children to have some fun whilst the evenings are still light enough 

to do so! 

 

This is a Bring Your Own event, so please do bring a picnic with you, for you 

and your family. As there will not be an adult bar on this occasion, do 

remember to bring drinks (soft or otherwise!).  

 

There will be a tuck-shop available for the children to buy sweets and drinks. 

The children will be able to make full use of the field to play games, but please 

note that they will need to be supervised by an adult. We will also have 

second-hand uniform available to purchase from £1.00 an item. Please 

remember to bring cash for this and the tuck shop.    

 

100 Club –  If you’ve not yet had a chance to sign up to our 100 club, numbers 

will be available for you to purchase on the night.   

 

We really hope that you will join us to welcome new parents and to celebrate 

the start of a new and exciting year at our school.   

 

If the weather isn’t kind to us, we may have to cancel, but we very much hope 

that this isn’t the case. Please keep an eye on your emails and The Friends 

Facebook Group for updates. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Best wishes 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School 

 

 

 


